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Holiday Reminder & Best Practices
WM will provide collection as usual on Memorial Day (May 26). 
Please set your carts out by 6 a.m. on your service day with wheels 
against the curb and lids fully closed to ensure proper collection. 
Avoid overfilling your cart to prevent windblown litter, and keep 
carts at least three feet apart from other objects so WM drivers can 
service them efficiently.

Plastic Bags Do Not 
Belong in Recycling 

Always place recyclable items—such as 
paper, cardboard, plastic bottles, cans, and 
glass—loosely in your recycling cart. See 
below for more ways to make your service 
efficient and add convenience to your day.

Digital Support When You Need It Most
Did you know you can set up a My WM account or download the 
My WM app to easily manage your waste services? With your 
account, you can handle billing, request services, report missed 
pickups, and more—all in one place. The best part? You can do 
it anytime, anywhere, from any device. Visit wm.com/login or 
download the app to get started!

Proper Disposal of Household Hazardous Waste
Items labeled toxic, poisonous, corrosive, flammable, or 
combustible should never be placed in curbside carts, as they pose 
a risk to our drivers and the environment. If you need to dispose 
of batteries, cleaning products, or paint, take advantage of the 
complimentary voucher that will be included with your next invoice. 
For immediate disposal support, contact GrayMar Environmental at 
(866) 472-9672 or visit graymarenvironmental.com.
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April 17-19 
April 21-26

2700 E. Mustang Road
Tue - Sat 8 AM - 4:30 PM
(775) 342-0401

Free for 

Residents 

only

FREE DUMP DAYS 
 at the Lockwood

•	 Household appliances
•	 Hot water heaters
•	 Stoves
•	 Dishwashers
•	 Washers
•	 Dryers
•	 Sofas
•	 Chairs
•	 Mattresses
•	 Box springs
•	 Four tires per household

ACCEPTED ITEMS The following are not accepted: appliances 
containing coolant, microwaves, batteries, 
electronics (televisions), concrete, wood, 
stucco, brick, dirt or construction materials, 
cathode ray tubes (CRT), liquids, toxic or 
hazardous waste, engines, or transmissions. 

This event is open to residents of Reno, 
Sparks, Unincorporated Washoe, and Storey 
County. Commercial customers, commercial 
vehicles, and trailers will be charged normal 
rates. Visit lockwoodlandfill.wm.com for 
more information.


